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EMPLOYEE TERMINATED FOR VIOLATION OF POLICIES  
Activity Date: October 10, 2017 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-311 
 

On October 10, 2017, a Train Attendant in Miami, Florida, was terminated from 
employment for a violation of company policies. Our investigation determined that the 
employee used Amtrak trains to ship personal packages without paying the proper 
shipping fees, in violation of the company’s Standards of Excellence and Service 
Standards for Train Service & On-Board Service Employees.  

In addition, a former Baggage Handler, also in Miami, was implicated in the 
investigation when she admitted to sending a personal package on an Amtrak train 
without paying the proper shipping fees. However, the employee resigned from the 
company prior to her administrative hearing. 


